
Dear all, 
 
Please see attached image and email from a ward Cllr. 
This will be added to the report pack under the Cllrs original representation. 
 
Regards 
Daliah Barrett 
Licensing Team Leader  
 
Sent from Outlook for Android 
 

 
From: Cllr Luke Cawley-Harrison <Luke.Cawley-Harrison@haringey.gov.uk> 
Sent: Friday, 14 April 2023, 16:11 
To: Daliah Barrett  
Subject: Maxxi - further nitrous submission 
 
Hi Daliah, 
 
I have been sent the following today (14th April) by Andreas who previously submitted a statement 
regarding the rear of Maxxi: 
 

I had to tell three young girls age fourteen maybe to leave at 
ten o'clock last night. They were using nitrous oxide and 
inhaling balloon 

 
Could you please add this as evidence to the pack for the deferred meeting. 
 

Luke Cawley-Harrison 
  
Councillor Crouch End Ward 
Leader of the Liberal Democrat Group 

Haringey Council 
River Park House, 225 High Road, London, N22 8H 
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